
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Caernarfon                                                 Term : March 2018  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

Happy Easter!  

Caernarfon have continued to work solidly 

throughout this term developing holistically 

through different learning opportunities.  

In English, we have really engaged with our 

class book; I am Malala. Students have really 

developed empathy and gained political 

awareness giving them a deeper understanding 

of the world around us. Alongside this, our other 

English lessons have comprised of some poetry, 

conveying that it is all around us. We have also 

focussed on debates and email writing which 

have given relevance to life skills.  

In Maths, we have focussed on time as well as 

other areas of number such as fractions, 

decimals and percentages. Students have 

really committed to finding methods that work 

for them as well as developing understanding of 

longer questions and the different steps needed 

to complete them in their entirety.  

In Wellbeing sessions we have explored 

emotions in further detail and are learning 

about the ownership of those emotions and 

how we can be in control of them.  

We had an amazing day celebrating Sport 

Relief, all students were committed and 

enthused, showing brilliant team work and 

providing learning opportunities. The Castle 

Community Catering and Hospitality service has 

continued to deliver quality products to a range 

of settings and our students have continued to 

be involved every step of the way! GO TEAM!  

We have developed our creativity through P.E, 

Art and Music and even ventured into looking 

at Media with the view of creating a product 

towards the end of the year. 
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Dates to remember: 

 

Easter Holiday: 

Last day of term: Thursday 29th March 2018 

Start of Term: Monday 16th April 2018 

 

 

 

  


